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Northeast Florida Regional Airport (NFRA) Treats Staff to a Memorable Outing to 

a Jacksonville Jumbo Shrimp Game 
 
St. Augustine, FL (October 17, 2023) Northeast Florida Regional Airport (NFRA) recently 
hosted a special staff outing to a Jacksonville Jumbo Shrimp game, a minor league 
baseball team located right here in Northeast Florida. The outing serves as a gesture of 
appreciation for the hard work and dedication of NFRA's entire staff, recognizing their 
commitment to providing safe, efficient, and exceptional air travel experiences for 
corporate, private, and commercial aviation needs. 
 
NFRA, a public airport located just outside historic St. Augustine, FL, has long been a 
transportation hub, a regional economic asset, and a significant local employer. The 
airport plays a vital role in connecting the St. Johns County community to the world, and 
the staff outing was a way to celebrate the collective achievements of the airport's 
dedicated team. 
 
The event took place earlier this month, at the Baseball Grounds of Jacksonville, where 
the Jacksonville Jumbo Shrimp took on their opponents in an exciting minor league 
baseball game. This outing was not only an opportunity for NFRA staff to unwind and 
enjoy an evening of baseball, but it also served as a team-building event to strengthen 
the camaraderie and teamwork among the airport's employees. 
 
"We value our staff's dedication and hard work, and the outing to the Jacksonville Jumbo 
Shrimp game was our way of saying 'thank you' for their exceptional service and 
commitment to the St. Johns County community," said Jaime Topp, Interim Executive 
Director of NFRA. "We believe that strong teamwork and collaboration are essential for 
our success, and this event allowed our staff to build memories and bonds outside of the 
workplace." 
 
Northeast Florida Regional Airport is more than just an aviation hub. It is a place where 
the community comes together, offering a range of services from multiple business 
enterprises to the popular Hanger One Restaurant, which has become a local favorite. 
The airport's commitment to safety, customer service, and community engagement 
shines through in events like this one, reinforcing the strong ties it shares with the local 
community. 
 
NFRA extends its gratitude to the Jacksonville Jumbo Shrimp for helping plan this special 
outing and contributing to the airport's ongoing mission of providing exceptional 
experiences, both in the air and beyond. 
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About the St. Johns County Airport Authority:  
The members of the St. Johns County Airport Authority are elected by the citizens of St. 
Johns County and serve without remuneration. The Airport Authority is chartered by the 
Florida Legislature for the purpose of operating and developing the Northeast Florida 
Regional Airport on behalf of the citizens of St. Johns County. Learn more at: 
www.flynf.com.   
 
Northeast Florida Regional Airport (NFRA) is a public airport located just outside historic 
St. Augustine, FL. Serving as a transportation hub as well as a regional economic asset 
and local employer, NFRA is committed to providing safe, efficient, and exceptional air 
travel experiences for corporate, private and commercial aviation needs. Located at the 
airport are multiple business enterprises as well as Hanger One Restaurant. The airport 
is committed to serving the St. Johns County community with a strong focus on safety, 
customer service, and community engagement. 
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